
December 30, 1999

Front Range Woodturners
A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners

Our next meeting will be January 11, 2000, at Schtosse/s.

Our guest lecturer will be Paul McClure, a nationally known wood expert and he will speak at
length regarding wood properties, specifially toxicity and other health issues. lt eauld be
important to you to not miss this meeting.

We are still hoping to get Phil lrons from England to demonstrate early next year, no definate
date so far.

Please remember that yearly dues are due January 1, 2000, and that's what keeps the club
expenses paid.

The Utah Woodturning Symposium is on again at ByU in provo, UT.

Dave

I don't think this Y2K thing is any big deaO cc@O@@ @Omfl*.
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